
PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT COMMENT SHEET 
NHF-0002(516) 

Additional Lanes on Florence Blvd (US-72) 
LAUDERDALE COUNTY 

NAME:____________________________________ DATE:______________________ 

ADDRESS:____________________________________________________________ 

Are you in favor of the project as presented?   YES [  ] NO [  ] 

Do you think this project would be in the best overall public interest?   YES [  ]    NO [  ] 

Do you reside? [   ],    own property? [   ], or work in the vicinity of the project?   [  ],   N/A   [  ] 
Please give any additional comments you have concerning this project: 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
(CONTINUE ON ANOTHER SHEET IF NECESSARY) 

One item of special importance to us is the identification of sites on our projects 
where contamination may have occurred due to the storage, handling, or disposal of 
hazardous materials.  It is important that we identify such sites prior to acquiring right-of-way.  
Otherwise, taxpayers may incur responsibility for the cleanup of any such contamination.  
We appreciate any information given us on sites adjacent to this project where the 
following materials may have been stored, handled, spilled/leaked, or disposed of: 
plating waste, solvents and petroleum products, dry cleaner fluids, fertilizers, pesticides, 
foundry waste, paints, or other suspect materials.  We especially appreciate help in identifying 
old gasoline station sites. 

Please give any comments you have concerning hazardous wastes: 

____________________________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
(CONTINUE ON ANOTHER SHEET IF NECESSARY) 

PLEASE MAIL TO THE FOLLOWING ADDRESS: 

YOU MAY ALSO E-MAIL US YOUR COMMENTS: 

Alabama Department of Transportation 
North Region
ATTN: PUBLIC COMMENT
P.O. Box 495 
Tuscumbia, Alabama 35674 

E-MAIL: florence-blvd-comments@dot.state.al.us




